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Dear Ms Beggs,

Could you please provide me with the following information and documents which, are
considered to be relevant and necessary to the terms of reference of the Inquiry?

Job descriptions and roles of the Clinical Director, Chief Executive and Medical Director
of the Royal group of Hospitals Trust in 1995 and now;

The management structure of the Royal in 1995 and at present.
| should be grateful if the information could be provided by 8" June 2011.

Yours sincerely,

Clong M Givenn

Clare Mc Givern
Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
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